CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD

John Quarterman, 6565 Quarterman Road, addressed the commission to thank Chairman Slaughter
for attending the Mayor and Chairman's Paddle. Mr. Quarterman extended an invitation to participate
in this event in 2026, with the date currently set for March 7, 2026. If there is a conflict with that date
due to weather or other issues, March 28th and April 18th have been chosen as additional date
options. Mr. Quarterman mentioned this Saturday is a chainsaw clean-up near Troupeville as well as
picking up trash. Additionally, Mr. Quarterman invited the commission to the WWALS 8th Annual
Suwannee Riverkeeper Songwriting Contest being held at the Rainwater Conference Center on
September 6, 2025.

Jamie Parks, 106 East Grace Street, stated he is representing the Roger Budd Company. Mr. Parks
addressed the commission, stating that there have been issues in applying for rezoning.
Commissioner Wisenbaker asked if this location was off of Madison Highway, off of Horace Drive with
many semi-trucks parked in the area. Mr. Parks responded yes. Mr. Parks stated that without rezoning
they can't get the Army Corp of Engineers to draw the lines.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, second by Commissioner
Wisenbaker. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 6:12 p.m.



